
 
 

 
 
NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

ON THE MASS SUPPLEMENTARY  

(RE-SIT)  EXAMINATIONS  

Students are hereby informed that the Mass 

Supplementary (Re-sit) Examinations scheduled 

for 20th February 2023 – 5th March, 2023 for the 

2021/2022 Academic Year has been postponed. 

 

A new Re-sit Examination date will be 

communicated to you in due course. 
 
 

Thank you.  
Issued by: 

 

Academic Affairs Directorate 

For: Registrar 

Dated: Friday, 17th February, 2023. 


